
PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS	

Our role as educators and public employees is clearly defined when it comes 
to political speech.  Oregon law strictly limits political activities that public 
employees may engage in during work hours. Under Oregon’s “Solicitation of 
Public Employees” law, ORS 260.432, public employees may not, during work 

https://www.pps.net/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/63/Campaign guidance.pdf

